
The Subcommittee on Human Rights answers HUNSOR's protest 
letter on Atrocities committed against Vojvodina Hungarians  
from Editorial service on HUNSOR.se 
HUNSOR Human Rights Watch Monitor - 2004., a.d.  
 

Dear Hunsor 
 
Thank you for your mail concerning the situation of Hungarian minorities in 
Vojvodina. 
May I inform you that the Subcommittee on Human Rights at its meeting of 22 
September 2004 discussed the situation which was presented by Mr TABAJDI, 
Member of European Parliament and head of the Hungarian delegation of the PSE 
Group. The document you attached was at the subcommittee members' disposal 
for their information. 
 
Please find under the link below as well a resolution on harrassment of minorities 
in Serbia/Montenegro adopted by the European Parliament at its last part-session, 
on September, 16. 
http://www.europarl.eu.int/comparl/afet/droi/whats_new/default.htm 
 
Thank you very much for your attention. 
 
Sincerely 
Ursula Bausch 
 
Subcommittee on Human Rights - Souscommission Droits de l'Homme 
Unité Droits de l'Homme - Human Rights Unit 
European Parliament - Parlement européen 
DG Politiques externes - DG Eternal Policies 
 
ubausch@europarl.eu.int  
 
Bruxelles 
Office - Bureau: ATR 3K60  
Tel. 0032/2 284 2584 
Fax. 0032/2 284 9070 
 
Strasbourg 
Office - Bureau: SDM G 01048  
Tel. 0033/388.172236 
Fax. 0033/388.179023 
 
 
 
 
The letter to Subcommittee on Human Rights in Bruxelles and Strasbourg 
 
Protest against the atrocities commited against Vojvodina Hungarians 
 
Sent on 7th september 2004 
by HUNSOR editor Kormos László 
 
 
 
 
[HUNSOR Human Rights Watch - ® HUNSOR -]  

 

http://www.europarl.eu.int/omk/sipade3?PUBREF=-//EP//TEXT%2BTA%2BP6-TA-2004-0016%2B0%2BDOC%2BXML%2BV0//EN&LEVEL=3&NAV=X
http://www.hunsor.se/hhrw/protestagainsttheatrocities.pdf

